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We just finished shipping hazardous waste for this quarter and some ideas and thoughts came to mind that we’d like to share with you.  
1.  While many of you are using the new labels, and we really appreciate it, we continue to get containers that are improperly or incompletely labeled.  Remember that all waste given to us for shipment must be properly labeled with the words HAZARDOUS WASTE, the contents of the container (very important) and the date you started filling the container and the date it was full.  Labels are available on our website for your convenience.  We are sorry to sound like a broken record on this issue, but it does need to be addressed.  
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2.  At the next shipment, we will be shipping mercury and mercury containing-compounds.  This is your chance to get rid of your old thermometers, manometers, etc.  Note that we do not ship mercury at every shipment, so this is a good chance to get rid of those items. 
[image: image6.wmf]3.  Some items of hazardous waste are quite expensive to ship, for various reasons.  Some have to be deactivated; some need to be shipped in a special container.  Whenever possible, we notify the generator ahead of time that such charges will be assessed.  Similarly, if we see that someone is disposing of a chemical that will be expensive, we try to find others with the same chemical so that the charges can be divided among the generators.  

At the next waste shipment, we will be shipping formic acid, which is one of the chemicals that are expensive to ship.  So if you have some formic acid that you have been hanging on to, but not using, now's your chance to get rid of it a little more inexpensively.

4.  HPLC waste:  We have already spoken to quite a few of our HPLC waste generators, but we may have missed a few of you. If your HPLC waste contains even a small amount of a flammable liquid (e.g. acetonitrile, methanol), the entire contents may be flammable.  If we haven’t checked your HPLC waste for flammability yet, please contact us to arrange a sample.
REMINDERS:
	Upcoming Lab Safety Training:

May 30, June 8, and June 14
	[image: image7.wmf][image: image8.wmf]Shorts and sandals are PROHIBITED in all labs.
	Storm Shelter Listing:

On our webpage

	Next Hazardous Waste pickup

Mid-August 2006
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	Fire extinguishers available for purchase:  Contact Curtis Tate



Creighton University Department of Environmental Health and Safety
	John Baxter
	Mary Duda
	Curtis Tate
	Mindy Foster

	Director
	Chemical Coordinator
	Fire Safety Specialist
	Training Specialist


http://www.creighton.edu/ehs


